
                          

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC 

 This is to inform the public that                          

KEVIN OMBROG also known as                         

“KEVIN MARINAS”, whose picture appears 

above is NO LONGER CONNECTED with 

BETHEL GENERAL INSURANCE AND 
SURETY CORPORATION in any capacity effective 

JULY 31, 2023.  

 Any transactions made by him on the Company's 
behalf will not be honored. 

 Please report any unauthorized activity of this 
person to 0917-721-4408 (Ms. MARY ANN                              
F. DELMO). 


